
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release                                                                                                                        November 14, 2017 
 

VENDORS NEEDED FOR HOLIDAY LIGHTING CELEBRATION 
 

CORONA, CA– The 2017 Holiday Lighting Celebration is expanding this year to add additional vendors! The City 
will be closing W. 6th Street between Vicentia Avenue and Buena Vista Avenue which will create room for an 
increased number of booths. We are looking for specialty booths that offer Christmas and holiday related items 
such as artwork, crafts, and homemade wares. No food booths will be accepted. 

The cost for a vendor booth will be $30, and applications will need to be submitted to the Recreation Office at 
400 S. Vicentia, Suite 225 by Tuesday, Nov. 21, 2017. Vendor Application can be downloaded here.  

The event will be Sunday, December 3, 2017 from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. on the Front Lawn of the Historic Civic Center 
and will include 40 tons of snow, pictures with Santa, Luminaries of Life, arts and crafts for the kids, and live 
entertainment. The average attendance has been 2,000-3,000 participants.  

If you have any questions about this event or need additional vendor information please contact Mike Mitchell 
at 951-736-2368 or email Michael.Mitchell@CoronaCA.gov. 

About the City of Corona: Corona is located adjacent to Orange County California at the junction of the 91 and 
15 freeways with a population of more than 160,000 residents. For more information regarding the City of 
Corona visit www.CoronaCA.gov.  
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